
Minutes Princeton Historical Commission (PHC) 

4/30/2019 

In attendance: Larry Todd, Krista Ferrante, Matt Lindberg, Carl Soderberg 

Also in attendance:  Nina Nizarian, Working Group for Bagg Hall Stabilization : Chris Conway, Jim O’Coin, 
Steve Mirick, and representatives from Spencer, Sullivan, and Vogt 

● Meeting opens at 7:00 
● Bagg Hall Stabilization 

o Emphasis on getting this done right and getting the approvals quickly to begin 
construction to take advantage of the good weather 

o Spencer, Sullivan, and Vogt specialize in historic buildings 
o Discussion of preservation restriction on building 

▪ Architects will give a “task list” to the Princeton Historical Commissions 
▪ Project notifications will go to the Massachusetts Historical Commission for 

consideration 
o Spencer, Sullivan, and Vogt are looking for the original drawings from the time Bagg Hall 

was built.  
o Spencer, Sullivan, and Vogt will be collecting information about the building throughout 

the month of May including hazard testing for Asbestos, lead, etc.  
o Slate roof on Bagg Hall was replaced around 2015 

● PHC does not recommend replacing the “Christmas / Holiday” Tree on the town common 
because it is not in keeping with the original nature of that open space.  

● East Princeton 
o PHC approves the granite to be used in the stone retaining walls.  

 
● Meeting adjourns at 8:09 
● Next meeting on May 23 at 7:00 at the town annex 

 

 

 


